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From July 1, 2011 - June 30, 2012 there were 2 meetings of the Strategic Planning Committee.

At the November 9, 2011 meeting, the committee approved an updated terms of reference and
discussed a draft progress and achievement report. The President reported that discussions have
begun regarding the process for updating the Strategic Plan 2009-2013.

At the May 29, 2012 meeting, the committee approved member term dates to match GFC term dates
and discussed an Open Letter from the President and the next strategic planning process.

A steering committee has been appointed to determine the process of consultation, assist to compile
and summarize information from this process, and propose draft measurable strategies for the
Strategic Plan 2014-2019.



